
April 2018  

 

Dear Parents and Carers, 

We are delighted to announce that on Tuesday 24th April 2018 year 3 will be going on a 

class trip to Carymoor Environmental Trust. Our topic this term is “Crafty Celts”. We 

will be learning about jobs, how the Celts lived, where they lived and how they made 

jewellery. 

The cost of the trip will be £14 and will include the following: 

 Building a mini-roundhouse using natural materials and ancient building 

techniques 

 Grinding grain into flour 

 Making and decorating Celtic warriors’ shields 

 Discovering wild creatures that lived in Britain at the time of the Celts 

 Travel to and from the venue 

We will be leaving school at 9.00am sharp and returning for the end of the school day 

at 3.20pm. If we are running late we will send a text to you all to notify you.  

All children should wear school uniform and will need to bring a packed lunch for the 

trip. A packed lunch can be booked on ParentPay if you wish (at the usual cost unless 

you are registered for Pupil premium and are entitled to free School Meals, in which 

case there will be no charge). 

Please ensure your child is prepared for the weather and have a bag to carry all their 

essentials in. School shoes to be worn into school and wellies to be worn on the trip. 

They will need a waterproof coat as well. Wellies are essential for this trip! 

There will be spaces for adult helpers on the day so if you are free and would like to 

help out please let the teacher know. Any questions, please do not hesitate to ask. 

 

Thank you, 

 

Mrs Murray and Miss Harris 
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